
Little Sparrows Nursery School
News You Can Use!

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER
What a wonderful first month of school we have had! It was so nice seeing
many of you at our Back to School Night.

The children are definitely getting familiar with the routine of their classes
& love being with their friends. Our trip to HarvestMoonOrchards was so

exciting.We all enjoyed picking out our pumpkins, eating our apple cider donuts, seeing the
animals & riding on the wagon! The children are also having somuch funwith Coach Chris at
Gym time, music withMiss Delores & looking forward toMad Science this week!

Special Delivery: We would like to congratulate CaraMia, Thomas, Nicholas, Mommy &Daddy on the
birth of sweet baby Gabriella Grace. Blessings to their family.

Music with Ms.Delores

The children enjoyed havingMs. Delores back

to sing songs, makemusic with shakers

and puppets.

Gym Time with Coach Chris

The children enjoyed learning soccer games

with Chris Coach and having fun!

Super Scholars

Afternoon friends

are the best for

working on puzzles!

Upcoming Events to Remember

Photo Day Scholastic Fundraiser

Westmoreland Trip for our 3’s classes Parent Teacher Conferences

Coat Drive 10/23-11/21/23 Trunk or Treat Harvest Festival

Donuts with Dad

Be sure to visit www.littlesparrowsns.com calendar for more updates.

http://www.littlesparrowsns.com

